
 

                                 11.11.2022 
 

 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis  
 
 

 

Our dear clients, partners and friends, 

 

   Ukraine continues to be in a state of active defense from aggressor country. But 

the situation at the battle front is changing dynamically. Our Armed Forces are 

moving forward closer to Kherson and russian military command announced the 

withdrawal of troops from the right bank of the Dnipro. Nevertheless, Ukrainians 

perceive everything with restraint and that's how it should be during the war time. 

 

   Centravis production continues to work effectively. The mill receives electricity 

without interruptions in supply. The key sectors of the Hot and Cold shops continue 

to work in 3 shifts. All equipment is running, production is provided with all 

necessary materials. 

 

   Our Logistics team is constantly looking for the best and safe ways to deliver the 

finished products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, 

Houston, and Dubai are open and always ready to your requests. The Financial and 

Administrative Departments, Customer support are ready to answer on all your 

questions. 

 

   Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk are 

staying in Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. 

 

  Centravis looks to the future with optimism. After the ADIPEC in Abu Dhabi, we 

have new partnership contacts and we see the high interest of the world's leading 

companies in our products. This allows us to plan the expansion of our production 

in the nearest future. 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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